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Ref: NB2020-2021/074 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
I am writing to summarise the run-up to the end of the academic year as I am aware you have been bombarded 
with many newsletters recently. This letter is a summary and therefore you may wish to refer to other letters 
which are available on the website (https://www.christchurch.wilts.sch.uk/news-events/newsletters/ ).  
 
KS2 Sports Day 
Friday 25 June – unfortunately no spectators. Years 3, 4, 5 & 6 should wear their PE kit to school on this day. 
Children in other years who would normally have PE on Friday will still have it and should come into school in 
their PE kit.  
 
Parent teacher consultations 
Face to face or by telephone 4.00-6.50pm 
Tuesday 29 June or Wednesday 30 June 
Sign up on Parentmail 
 
ROAs (Records of Achievement) 
To be posted home week ending 25 June. 
 
Taster Day – 8 July 
Year 6 St Laurence are still going to hold a day for the Year 6 pupils. The exact details are still to be published. 

We will inform you as soon as we know. 
 
FS-Y5 The day will still go ahead as planned. The children will remain in their year group bubbles. They will 

spend the day in their new classes.  
 
Class mixing 
We have traditionally mixed years 1, 3 and 5 at the end of the academic year. We will mix years 1 and 5 at the 
end of this academic year. Year 3 will remain in their current classes as they were mixed during this year. 
However, some year groups have remained have remained in the same cohort for several years. Therefore we 
also plan to mix years 2 and 4 into new classes for the start of the academic year.  
 
Year 5 Curriculum Day 15 July  
Year 5 will have a curriculum day at St Laurence on the 15 July 2021. The children will remain in the year group 
bubble and will follow the timetable that has already been sent to you.  
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Last week of the academic year (w/c 19 July) 
French, Music, PE and Art will continue this week as the PPA timetable will still be operational.  
 
Wednesday 21 July Last school day for Year 6 pupils 
Thursday 22 July Last school day for all other pupils 
   Year 6 leavers’ service in Christ Church 
   9.30am 6AH service 
   1.30pm 6JD service 
 
Calendar for 2021-2022 
As with previous years the calendar has been written for the next academic year. This will be published on 8 July 
(Taster day). Highlighted will be the welcome meetings, class assemblies and term dates. Of course, these dates 
may be subject tis me change if the guidance for school around COVID also changes.  
 
Most of the information is available on the website but please contact admin@christchurch.wilts.sch.uk if you 
require any clarification.  
 
With thanks for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Neil Baker 
Headteacher 
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